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Hello, my name is Mrs Barrett and I am so excited to be your new year 2 
teacher.  
 
This will be my 4th year working at Woodlands and my 4th year in Year 2. I 
cannot wait to get to know you and learn all about the things that you love. 
We’ve lots of interesting topics to discover, including one of my favourites, 
The Victorians. I’m delighted to share your learning journey and watch you 
grow in all subjects. I lead music across school so be prepared for lots of 
singing and composing with musical instruments. 
 
Here’s a little bit about me. I love running. I have run 3 marathons and I lead 
a running group every week in Chester. When I don’t compete in races, I’m 
a keen member of the active leisure events core support team on race days. 
I’ve got two puppies, who I love to walk on the beach and a cat, who came 
back with me after 3 years in Melbourne, Australia. I love to learn new things 
and have recently taken up floristry and Spanish classes.  
 
Bring on September so we can embark on your Year 2 together - I can’t 
wait!  
 


